
Conservation Commission        November 2, 2017 

 

Memorial Building         7:00 p.m. 

 

Note:  These minutes are to be considered draft minutes until approved by the Conservation Commission. 

Members Present:  Bruce Allen, Marla Binzel, Ken Jacques, Daphne Klein, Cynthia Bruss (alternate), and Dick Hendl 

(Selectmen’s Rep). 

Bruce Allen opened the meeting at 7:07 p.m. 

Minutes:  The minutes of 10/5/17 were approved as written. 

Town Lots: 

Bruce Allen indicated that he had spoken with Janet Roberts and clarified questions about the Knowlton and Fogg lots.  

It was noted that we should repaint the blazes along the property line of the Knowlton lot as they are becoming difficult 

to see. 

250th Celebration: 

The Collins Park lot is being surveyed to clarify corners and property lines.  Once the survey is completed, the 250th 

anniversary committee will discuss possible projects involving Collins Park.  Abutting land owners will be kept apprised 

of these discussions. 

Goals for the Year: 

A proposed loop trail on the back (power line) side of the Kinsley lot has been flagged by Marla Binzel, Cynthia Bruss and 

Daphne Klein.  Commission members will be finalizing the route and clearing brush in the upcoming months.  When a 

second trail originating on the Cemetery Rd side of the lot is developed, it was noted that it would be beneficial to get 

permission from the owner of the land on the corner of the Kinsley lot to enable a short section of the trail to pass 

across his land. 

Zoning, Planning and Selectmen Report: 

Dick Hendl reported that he has been in contact with Jeff Blecharczyk, the Compliance Supervisor with  Land Resource 

Management within DES about the potential violation of the Shoreland Water Quality Protection Act along Lake 

Kolelemook .  He will keep the Commission updated on any further developments 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.        Submitted by Marla Binzel 


